
Report: F3
Report to the Governor – Ohio Lions Eye Research Foundation
August 4, 2020

Dear Governor Jason

I want to thank the Lions of our district for electing me to this honorable cabinet 
position. The Eye Research Foundation has done and will continue to provide great 
research in the name of the Lions of Ohio. If you or your club would like to make a 
donation, my address can be found at the bottom of this report.

OLERF has not yet met during my term, thus I have nothing to report. I expect we 
will meet by video conference for the foreseeable future.

Respectfully Submitted,
PDG Jeff Sweeney
359 Sitterly Rd NW
Canal Winchester OH 43110


